
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
To: City Council
Subject: City of Shoreline Contact the City Council
Date: Saturday, November 21, 2015 5:47:39 PM

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council

Date & Time: 11/21/2015 5:47 PM

Response #: 129

Submitter ID: 4358

IP address: 50.135.76.126

Time to complete: 55 min. , 10 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (○) Richmond Beach

2. (○) Email

3. brooks johnson

4. 2520 nw 191 pl

5. 4067946021

6. johnsonb2@comcast.net

7. AS we decide how Richmond beach and the city of shoreline will be effected by the development
 at point wells , we want be very cautious annexing the property. A second road way exiting the
 development would be prudent to handle the increase in traffic. on a side note with global
 warming you may want to live on one of the upper floors I hear the water is rising

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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